
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Date:  24th Sept, 2024                                                   Circular No: QCS/2024/116 

Subject: Puppet & Magic Show  

Dear Parents  

Greetings! 

We are thrilled to announce that a delightful Puppet & Magic Show has been organized for the students 

on 25th September 2024 in association with NIE during school hours in the school auditorium. This 

engaging and entertaining event has been tailored especially for students to immerse them in the 

captivating world of educational entertainment. Puppetry brings characters to life, stimulating students' 

imagination, while magic tricks spark curiosity, that inspire children to explore their own creative 

potential. 

Warm regards 

 

 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
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